
  Downtown Rhythms 

   Student Ensemble 

    Performances 

 

Multiple elementary, middle school, high school and college school ensembles will 

perform, sandwiched between performances of the Victoria Symphony at the FREE 

Downtown Rhythms outdoor concert at One O’Connor Plaza from 5:30 – 8:00.  

Invitations from the Symphony will be extended to student groups in the winter 2016.  If 

you have a small school ensemble interested in performing, contact 

vsoeducation@sbcglobal.net or call 361-576-4500. 
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